
 

October 21, 2022 
 

Via electronic mail only 
Daniel Goldner, Chair  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Re:  Docket No. DE 22-051 Request to Modify Tariff Language  
 Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy – affidavit of  
 publication of updated tariff 
 
Chair Goldner: 
 

In compliance with the New Hampshire Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) 
Order No. 26,700 issued on October 11, 2022 in Docket No. DE 22-051, Public Service 
Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy published an updated tariff with the new 
provisions approved in this docket on the Eversource website.  An affidavit and screenshot of the 
new provisions are attached to this filing to attest to the fact that the updated tariff was published 
today. 

 
Consistent with current Commission policy this filing is being made electronically only; 

paper copies will not follow.  Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter. 
 

  Senior Counsel, Eversource Energy  
 
Attachment 
cc:  DE 22-051 Service list 

780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 
 
Jessica Chiavara 
Senior Counsel  
 
Cell: 315-313-3264 
jessica.chiavara@eversource.com 
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